
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF SCANDINAVIA 
 

NOTICE IN CHANGE OF DATE OF 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 
 
 

For the month of August 2020, the date of the 

regular monthly meeting of the Board of Trustees of 

the Village of Scandinavia has been changed from 

Tuesday, the 11th day of August to Tuesday, the 4th 

day of August 2020 due to the August 11th election. 

 

 

Therefore, the Scandinavia Village Board 

meeting for the month of August will be held 

in the Municipal Center at 5:00 p.m. on 

Tuesday, August 4, 2020. 
 
 

 
 
 

Dated June 23, 2020     Renee L. Smith 

         Village Clerk 

*IMPORTANT NOTICE* 


